
NOTTINGHAM MARCHING UNIT 
PARENTS ASSOCIATION 

  

 

 WELCOME 
              2019-2020 Nottingham Marching Unit 
 
This Band Packet includes all the important information you need to start off 

the season. PLEASE read each document thoroughly.  
Confirm meetings, events & fundraising dates in your calendar and 

GET READY FOR AN AMAZING YEAR!!! 
 

BAND FOLDER INCLUDES 
 
♫ NMUPA Membership Form  ♫ Band Camp & Picnic Details 

  ♫ Scholarship Information  ♫ Fundraising Opportunities 
 ♫ Star Crew Assistance   ♫ Meeting Dates 
  ♫ Trip Account Agreement  ♫ Spirit Wear Order Forms 

♫ Football Game Schedule  ♫ Band Competitions 
 

COMMUNICATION IS KEY       FOLLOW US ONLINE 
 
                

       Nottingham Marching Unit          www.NMUPA.org 
 
We also communicate via E-MAIL so please be sure we have your E-MAIL 
address.  REMIND is another great way for us to keep you up to date; to sign 
up for remind:  Text @6fd72 to 81010    
 
 
NMUPA NEEDS YOUR SUPPORT!!   
There are many ways you can participate. Come to games & competitions to 
cheer for our stars; join a committee; snack & water donations; fundraising.  
I look forward to working with you to keep the Nottingham Marching Unit 
Parents Association active and successful.  
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns, and suggestions are 
always welcome.  THANKS!! 
 
Cheri Jordine, NMUPA President 
ccontejordine@gmail.com 
609-462-7402 

http://www.nmupa.org/
mailto:ccontejordine@gmail.com

